UeECcTUL UL

UM - 4019241(]

'120C Yo4o) fo dop
YIG[ Sty ‘oypp] ‘as10g 1 paxyf 4010241
ay1 o (pas iy pup panssi usaq svy aIVILY1432 Sy |

‘mp] 2]qpa1ddp £q pays1jqpysa sp uonpsuaduod Jo a3p.4 Yons jo
‘C09-7F U013 2po)) oypp] o suoisiaoid ayj iapun paifijpnb pup pau10ddp s1 L0SS200NS A2Y/SIY [1UN 40
Sutgoout jonuup 70T 2y paun dop siy) wodf — §oo1) Yodlg (ZE  ON LIS 4210 JO 424nSD24],

Sp YIS oLMmo’| pauroddp Avp sny] uo aavy [ oy} &fi1.420 0] 51 S1Y |

juaunuioddy [o 23po1f13.49))
$204N0SY A2]D 4 JO Judugda(]

oyvpJ Jo 2IIS




State of Idaho
D DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

\ Eastern Region * 900 North Skyline Drive, Suite A * Idaho Falls, 1D 83402-1718

Phone: (208) 525-7161 » Fax: (208) 525-7177 » Website: www.idwr.idaho.gov
BRAD LITTLE GARY SPACKMAN
Governor Director
June 8, 2021

Laurie Small
P.O. Box 65
Dubois, ID. 83423

RE: Treasurer Appointment — Water District 32D Birch Creek

Dear Treasurer,

Enclosed is your certificate of appointment as Treasurer of Water District 32D Birch Creek. The
treasurer’s terms of service follows that of the watermaster: “throughout the year, extending until
the annual meeting for the ensuing year, or until a successor is appointed” (Idaho Code §42-
608(1)). Based on the code, the treasurer’s appointment is from one annual meeting to the next,
generally speaking.

Thank you for serving the State of Idaho and your community. If you have any questions or
concerns related to this letter, please feel free to contact the Eastern Regional Office at 208-525-

7161.

Regards,

Christina Henman
Administrative Assistant I

cC.



